[bookmark: _GoBack]High School Registration will take place in February for all grade 8 students.  Information will be sent home with students on February 7th.
Once all registrations have been returned to the school, they will be sent to the Saint John Education Centre where information is compiled and letters will be sent confirming where your child will be attending high school in September.
With over 750 letters to be sent out, preparations begin early.  The contact and address information currently on file at your child’s middle school is the information that will be used.  Therefore it is very important to make sure your child’s school has your most current and up to date address.

